DANKMEYER

PROSTHETICS & ORTHOTICS

SHUTTLE LOCK

Your prosthesis is equipped with a push button mechanism which releases your silicone liner to
allow you to take off your prosthesis. This mechanism is called a shuttle lock.

RULES OF THUMB

1. Do not allow the shuttle lock to become dirty. Build-up of dirt may cause the lock to
malfunction. You should attempt to keep water, sand and dirt out of the socket.

2. Your socks were specifically made with holes in the bottom. This hole will allow the pin,
located at the bottom of your liner, to be completely exposed.

3. Always pull socks on completely, no wrinkles allowed. Socks which are not pulled up allow the
opportunity for the pin and the sock to become jammed inside the locking mechanism.

4. The lock should be inspected and cleaned by a prosthetist every year.

IF THE LOCK JAMS

1. Do not panic and try to pull yourself out of the prostheses.

2. Water may be used as a release agent:

e Get aglass of cold water.

e Pour the water between your skin and the liner

e Work the water around the liner to cover as much surface as possible

e Gently work your leg out of the liner. You may have to add water several times as you
gently work your leg out of the liner.

3. Do not attempt to fix the lock yourself, call your prosthetist for service.

MAIN OFFICE: 1-800-879-1245
CUMBERLAND OFFICE: 301-777-7086 e EASTON OFFICE: 410-822-7599 e SINAI OFFICE: 410-5542-6500
Hours of Operation: Monday through Friday, 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

Copyright © 2014 Dankmeyer, Inc. All Rights Reserved.



